
 

 

 

Chanticleer Estates 
Homeowners Association 

(CEHA) 

 

School is back in session. 
Please be aware of children going to and from 

buses.  Be safe and have a great year! Newsletter Issue 44 
August 13, 2013 
WEBSITE ADDRESS: 
www.chanticleerestates.org 

Our current board will serve another term 

President 
Ralph Veth             641-2342 
Vice President 
Emmett Mercier      690-6617 
Secretary 
Linda Ashley          847-0258 
Treasurer 
Donna Errington     781-7178     
Architectural Committee 
Glen Ashley            847-0258 
Beautification Committee 
Rod Villere             646-1740  
Social Committee 
Gerry Veth              641-2342 
Susan Mercier        690-6617 
Welcoming Committee 
Susan Mercier        690-6617 
Newsletter 
Linda Ashley          847-0258 
Website 
Dan Megilligan       847-2321 
Garden Renovation 
Committee 
Stephanie Lagreco 781-2435 

 
Please register on our 

website to access all old 
minutes, newsletters, 
forms, covenants, and 

other important 
subdivision documents. 

 
SEND LINDA YOUR NEWS! 
CALL ME WITH YOUR NEWS 

OR PUT A NOTE IN MY 
MAILBOX. 

 
ANIMAL CONTROL 

PHONE NUMBER:  809-0183 
 

EMERGENCY CALL 911 

 

• The fountains are working. 
• The ditches have been cleared to allow free drainage of our lake. 
• The front gardens are being maintained by Garden Spot. 
• The street signs are in the process of being replaced. 
• The Annual Dues bills have been mailed and are due. 
• Door prizes and annual dues prizes have been eliminated. 

 

Sometimes things make homes in our mailboxes and clean-up is 
needed.  If you would like to get replacement parts like numbers that 
fall off, the company we use is Magnificent Mailboxes. (985) 641-3145.  
They will be happy to help. 
 

 

Donald Bryan 
Rotary District 
Governor 6840 
Job well done.  

Kendra Wadleigh 
for a fabulous job 
decorating our 
front entrance for 
so many years! 

 

We would like to welcome 
Dawn and Shane Easley to our 
neighborhood.  They live at 
116 Chantilly Loop. 

 
We will have our Halloween 

patrol again this year. 

 

 

We will have our annual Christmas party again 
this year.  When it gets a closer a flyer will be 

delivered with all the details. 

 

Please do not let your dog outside unattended.  You are 
responsible for your dog not going on your neighbor’s property 
and cleaning up after your dog.  No one wants to see a pet get hit 
by a car or to cause an accident avoiding a dog in the street.  In 
addition, we want to be sure that all children are safe and not put 
them in the position of confronting a dog unattended. 

Our covenants are on 
our website and filed: 
St. Tammany Parish 

Inst # 1169553 & 
#1192424 

OUR NEXT HOMEOWNERS’ MEETING IS 
SCHEDULED TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 11, 2014 

7 p.m. 388 Robert Boulevard 
(First Pentecostal Church, McKinney Building). 
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